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Comments: The African American Lawyers Association of Hawaii (AALA) supports
 this resolution which honors President Barack Obama. A statute, school, library and
 even the airport should be named in his honor. He is the first President from Hawaii
 and the first African American President. These historical facts should be displayed
 proudly in our State by naming a monument or other public institution in his honor.
 Respectfully, Daphne Barbee-Wooten, President

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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From: Amy Agbayani
To: GVO Testimony
Cc: Faye Kennedy; Amy Agbayani
Subject: Re: SCR66/SR37 GOV 3/15/16 @ 1:30
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 7:36:36 AM

> Testimony in Support of
> SCR 66/SR 37  Naming holding for President Obama
>
> Testimony submitted by
> Faye Kennedy and Amy Agbayani, co-chairs of HAWAI'I FRIENDS OF CIVIL RIGHTS
>
> HAWAI'I FRIENDS OF CIVIL RIGHTS  strongly support SCR 66/ SR 37 to name a state building or other
 property for President Barack Obama. HFCR supports policies and programs that promote social justice and equal
 rights.  President Barack is a significant part of the history of Hawai'i, the nation and the world. We support this
 resolution calling for a venue to honor President Obama.
>
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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Senator Donna Mercado Kim, Chair 

Senator Les Ihara, Jr., Vice Chair 

I support bill SCR66 and request that the State of Hawaii name a school, building, road, or area 
under its control after President Barack H. Obama.   As he is the first United States president 
born in Hawaii, it would be appropriate to acknowledge our state’s legacy.  

And, in naming a state facility after the first president of African-American descent, Hawai’i 
would further promote its status as the nation’s paradigm for multi-cultural inclusion.        

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Sylvia Pope-Young  
PO Box 88032 
Honolulu, HI 96830-8032 
(808) 943-6449 
sylvias-space@att.net 
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